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From: Indian Motorcycle <noreply@email.indianmotorcycle.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 5:00 PM
To:
Subject: Imortant Safety Update About Your Indian Motorcycle

Indian Scout Safety Recall I-21-03  //  View this email as a web page  

Dear Indian Motorcycle Customer,  

Our records indicate that you are the owner of a motorcycle affected by Safety Recall 
I-21-03 that was announced on September 15, 2021.

Indian Motorcycle has identified a potential concern with brake light function on a small 
number of model year 2020 Scout Bobber Sixty models. These models may exhibit a loss 
of brake light functionality following an engine controller update during service. Loss of rear 
brake light functionality could reduce rider visibility, increasing the risk of a crash.  

What you should do:  

Option 1: You may choose to inspect the brake light function and report findings to Indian 
Motorcycle.  

Providing this information will record completion of this safety recall, and confirm your 
vehicle's records are up to date. If a defect is found during inspection, contact an 
authorized Indian Motorcycle dealer to arrange for transportation and repair. If you are 
uncomfortable with self-reporting, your dealer can also complete the inspection for you. 

Self-report via the website or scan the QR code to be directed to information on how to 
inspect and complete the required information.  

DO NOT OPERATE YOUR VEHICLE UNTIL THIS SAFETY RECALL HAS BEEN 
COMPLETED BY YOUR POLARIS DEALER. 

Option 2: Contact your authorized Indian Motorcycle dealer to schedule an appointment to 
have the repairs performed. This repair should take approximately 30 minutes. When 
contacting your dealer, discuss parts availability, their schedule, and how long they will 
need you to keep your vehicle. 

Visit our On-Road Safety Recall page for more information, and to verify if your Indian 
Motorcycle is impacted by this recall. Your local Indian Motorcycle dealer can be found on 
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our Dealer Locator page. Contact your dealer to schedule a service appointment or 
complete a transfer of ownership if you no longer own the vehicle.  

While your dealer is in the best position to answer your questions, you can also call our 
Indian Motorcycle Customer Service Department at 1-877-204-3697 to speak with a 
representative.  

Sincerely,  

The Customer Service Team  

This email was sent to you by Indian Motorcycle because you are a registered owner of an Indian 
vehicle affected by a recent service announcement. Please do not reply to this email.  
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